
Neurodiversity
Sheffield 
Early Help Drop-in

Is your child waiting for a diagnosis of
neurodivergence?

Do you need advice or support around behaviours in
your child which might indicate neurodivergence?

At Graves Park Animal
Farm:

Tuesday 12th August, 
11.00am-2.00pm

neurodiversity.sheffield@family-action.org.uk 

0114 2412733 or 07816 408019

Neurodiversity Sheffield
Graves Park, Hemsworth Road, Sheffield, S8 8LJ

Family Action. Registered as a Charity in England & Wales no: 264713. 
Registered as a Charity in the Isle of Man no: 1206. Registered Company Limited by Guarantee in England and Wales no: 01068186. 

family-action.org.uk

No diagnosis or
booking required!

or visit

scan

For more information about our service,

Come along to our special summer drop-in at
Graves Park Animal Farm - children are welcome! 

There will be a range of fun activities available for children
to enjoy while parents/carers receive support, advice and
information from Neurodiversity Sheffield and our
partners. 

Various hot and cold refreshments should be available to
purchase from Graves Park café, or you could bring your
own. 

Please note that parents and carers are responsible for
the care of their children at this event.

https://www.family-action.org.uk/

